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Minutes of the Working Group Meeting

05 January 2015, New Inn, Huby, 8 pm

Present:

Richard Todd, Kathryn Wallis, Rachel Marshall, Terry Wolf (Chair), Roger Teare, Betty Tyson 
1. Apologies
Val Burnham, Paul Jackson, Gary Dunnings, Guy Redfern, Rachel Marshall
2. Declaration of interests
Terry Wolf (Agenda Item 5 Site Assessment)
3. Minutes of last meeting
The minutes of the meeting of 08/121/14 were accepted as a correct record.
4. Matters arising (not elsewhere on agenda)
	Action
	Status

	Progress Report to HDC
	Sent 10/12/14

	Distribution of Consultation document and posters
	Nearly completed – just a few postal ones and some stakeholders. Groups and businesses still to do. Agreed wording for covering letters.

	C/fwd: Green Space Designation for the three identified sites in village
	Still awaiting information on this from RM


5. On-going support from Planning Aid/External Site Assessment 
Terry explained Mike Dando’s latest proposal to use URS consultants ‘paying’ with Planning Aid days. The group discussed this and agreed that the proposal was broadly ok. Terry fed in some comments from Paul re the number of days being suggested. There was also some concern that working in this way might mean we don’t have the necessary support when we come to going forward for the independent assessment and final report.
Action: 

· Accept the proposal in principle but ask Mike if we can get the 3.5 days for the main review done a little as they are no longer planning to carry out a site visit.

· Ask Mike Dando if there is any possibility of gaining some additional days from the ‘unused’ pot from other groups if needed before September.
6. Plans for consultation activity 
The group agreed on 2 consultation dates in January – Saturday 10th between 10 and 12.30 at the Village Hall and Tuesday 20th  between 7pm and 9pm at the Mended Drum. Rooms are all booked.
The group discussed what the display would contain and agreed to keep it simple, with a focus on talking to visitors. It was agreed that the consultation displays should be as cost effective as possible and flipcharts with policy intentions could be used. The group will need to record names and addresses with feedback comments but this will be done in such a way as to protect the anonymity of the commenter.
Action
· Richard will drop off display boards, flipchart holders and flipchart paper to Terry Thursday/Friday. Terry will bring the Parish Map, the most useful of previous posters, flip chart pens, other paper and pens and drawing pins etc. 
· Betty will organise tea, coffee, biscuits and milk for Sat 10th and we will offer people one drink (half pint beer, small wine or soft drink) for the event at the Mended Drum.

· Terry, Rachel, Kathryn, Roger and Betty will attend the Sat event and most of these plus Richard and possibly Paul (later on) for the evening session. We will meet to set up on Saturday about 9.30am.
· Rachel will be asked to promote the events on the village Facebook pages and website.

· Terry to invite the local councillors and HDC planner as well as distribute the remaining documents and feedback forms as soon as possible.
7. AOB
Betty shared a letter she had received from Hambleton district council about the consultation on the Draft Interim Policy Guidance notes relating to the Settlement Hierarchy and Housing Development in the rural areas which may impact on what is included in the plan. The consultation runs until Friday 23 January and a copy of the draft guidance notes may be found at www.hambleton.gov.uk/planning-policy 

Action: The group thought it would be helpful for working group members to read this, if possible before the consultation events.

Terry reported that she has sent a progress update to the Parish Council for their January meeting.
8. Date of next meeting: The next meeting will be scheduled for late February after the consultation feedback has been analysed and the external site assessment report has been received. 
Action points from Meeting 05/01/15
	Action
	Who is to do
	Timescale

	C/fwd: Green Space Designation for the three identified sites in village
	Rachel
	Asap

	Accept the URS proposal in principle but negotiate further on the number of days needed to complete
	Terry
	Asap

	Liaise with Mike Dando re possibility of gaining some additional days support if needed before September.
	Terry
	Asap

	Complete distribution of consultation documents to outlying farms, stakeholders, businesses and local group.
	Terry
	Asap

	Publicise consultation events via social media
	Rachel
	Asap

	Hold the two consultation events
	All
	10th and 20th January

	Read the Draft policy guidance document from Hambleton
	All 
	asap
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